

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Timothy M. Hanna 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799 (920) 832-6400 FAX (920) 832-5962 e-mail: mayor@appleton.org

TO: Members of the Common Council

FROM: Mayor Timothy Hanna

DATE: May 2, 2014

RE: Committee Reappointments

It is with pleasure that I present the following reappointments for your information at the May 7 Common Council meeting:

BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Don Geenen 1-year term Richard Gosse 1-year term Rob Gusky 1-year term Joy Hagen 1-year term Jan Heifner 1-year term Rick Krumwiede 1-year term Mark Priddis 1-year term Gwen Sargeant 1-year term